
 
June 1, 2021 

  

Dear Residents, Families and Staff of Goderich Place: 

This letter is to inform you that officials at Huron Perth Public Health (HPPH) have declared the COVID-19 

outbreak at Goderich Place over, effective today. Essential visitors are now permitted with screening protocols 

in place. 

We’re very happy to report that the resident and the staff member who tested positive are now recovered and 

both are doing well; the Life Enrichment Wing is now open for essentials visitors only. 

This experience serves as an important reminder for all of us to continue following health and safety measures, 

including regular self-assessment for symptoms, masking, proper hygiene and physical distancing. These 

efforts are critical to helping stop the spread of COVID-19 in our home and community. 

Please know that we remain firmly committed to the safety and well-being of our community here at Goderich 

Place. Should you have any questions or concerns please contact Annette directly.   

 

Thanks again for your continued dedication. We’re grateful and appreciative of all your efforts. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jason Mercier, Director of Operations, Retirement Life Communities Group of Companies, and  

Annette Gerdes, Assistant General Manager, Goderich Place Retirement Residence  

 

 

 


